
Temporary Closure of 5th Street for Crane Placement

Springfield, IL – The Public Works Department of the City of Springfield has announced a traffic 
advisory regarding a temporary road closure on 5th Street, from Washington Street to Monroe Street, 
occurring from Monday, November 12 through Wednesday, November 14.

During this time, motorists and pedestrians are advised to seek alternative routes. Detour signs will be 
strategically placed to facilitate navigation around the closure.

Closure Details:

• Location: 5th Street, between Washington Street and Monroe Street
• Duration: November 12 – November 14, 2024
• Purpose: Crane operation 

The City of Springfield appreciates your understanding and cooperation as we strive to maintain the 
safety and efficiency of this operation. For further information or inquiries, please reach out to the 
Springfield Public Works Department at 217-789-2255
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